FEBRUARY 19, 1910,

THE ROYAL AERO CLUB OF THE U.K.

As we go to press we have received from the Secretaries of the Aero Club the following copy of the official
communication (addressed to Mr. Frank Hedges Butler), conveying the order of H.M. the King, that the Aero Club
be henceforth known as the Royal Aero Club of the United Kingdom :—
SECRETARY OF STATE,
HoMme DEPARTMENT,
WHITERALL,
February 135th, 1910,
Sir,—I am directed by the Secretary of Stale to inform you that he has had the honour to lay before the King
your application of the roth November last, on behalf of the Aero Club of the United Kingdom, for permission to use
the prefix “ Royal 7 in the name of the Club, and that His Majesty has graciously signified his pleasure that the
privilege sought for be granted, and that the Club be henceforth known as the Royal Aero Club of the United
Kingdom. )
1 am, Sir,
Your Obedient Servant,
(Signed) HENRY CUNYNGHAME.



